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To: Sherrie Ringstad, Associate Planner, City of Mill Creek 

 

From: Rory Cameron, PE, Perteet 

 

Date: March 3, 2020 

 

Re: Traffic Impact Analysis Review Comments for the 7C’s Swim School Traffic Impact Analysis 

 

 

Perteet Inc. has been retained by the City of Mill Creek to review the Traffic Impact Analysis prepared by Gibson 

Traffic Associates, Inc. This memorandum provides a review of the impact analysis based on trip generation and 

delay/ level of service analysis.  

 

The developer has provided a revised traffic analysis with responses to the October 8th, 2019 letter: 

 

1. We concur with the trip generation. 

2. The response for the heavy factor is acceptable. 

3. The latest civil plans have been added. 

4. The developer has included an assessment for the interlocal agreement with Snohomish County.  

5. We have no further comments. 


